Joint Stakeholders’ Updated Policy Proposal: IQ Health and Safety Reporting	Comment by Celia Johnson: Proposed effective date – as soon as practicable, but no later than PY 2024

NRDC (Chris and Laura) to edit language:
 Stakeholders are interested in 2022 and 2023 reporting if possible (making best efforts)
 Add introductory language on the intent of this data reporting
 Consider editing the sentence that leads into the bullets
 Add language about posting metrics on the SAG website; agreement to use metrics going forward, incorporating them into the next EE plans, etc.
 Community Investment Corp. suggestion to include a few important metrics in the policy, along with the principles
November 9, 2022

Each Program Administrator (PA) will report on the effectiveness of its efforts to address health and safety improvements necessary to enable efficiency retrofits – particularly building envelop upgrades, HVAC equipment upgrades and other major measures – in income qualified single family and multi-family buildings.  The reporting will be on a statewide set of metrics designed to provide insight into the following issues for both single family and multi-family buildings:

· How often health and safety concerns are found.
· The types of health and safety concerns that are found and addressed.
· How often the programs are able to address (vs. “walk away” fromunable to address) any health and safety concerns that are found and why.
· Spending to address health and safety concerns.
· Geographic and building type distribution of both health and safety data.issues and the ability of the PA’s programs to address them.
· The types of materials used for air sealing and insulation.

The specific reporting metrics used to inform understanding of these issues will be developed collaboratively with interested stakeholders and may evolve over time.  














Page 2

